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March 30, 2016 
 
To:  Prof. Tahir Masood Ahmad 
President, Pakistan Paediatric Association  
 

VIA Email: secretary.general.ppa@hotmail.com 
ppa-news@yahoogroups.com 

 
 

Dear Prof. Tahir Masood Ahmad, 

 

The heart of every pediatrician around the world goes to the suffering of 

those affected by the cowardly bombing of innocents that took place in 

Lahore, Pakistan March 2016. 

 

The nearly 1,000,000 pediatricians represented by the International 

Pediatric Association share the spiritual pain of the children and families of 

Lahore. We are united with the entire community-those who were killed or 

injured directly from the blast and those who endure injury as members of 

this suffering community under attack. 

 

Please accept our heartfelt condolences during this difficult time.  
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the International Pediatric Association, 

 
 

                           
Prof. A. Konstantopoulos            Dr. W. Keenan                             Prof. Z. Bhutta 
IPA President                                 IPA Executive Director               IPA President-Elect 
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